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BUSINESSES ARE OPEN IN CALEDONIA 
 
Haldimand County would like to advise that Caledonia businesses and services remain 
open to serve their customers and clients.  Anyone who requires goods or services is 
encouraged to patronize Caledonia businesses. 
 
The current re-routing of “through” traffic in Caledonia due to the temporary closure of 
Argyle Street and Hwy No. 6 by-pass may lead to a perception that the businesses in 
Caledonia are not accessible.  This is not the case.  Businesses can be accessed via 
many other routes within and to Caledonia including Argyle Street North (Hwy. No. 6), 
Hwy. No. 54, or River Road. 
 
Caledonia businesses appreciate your support. 
 
For further information please contact Mr. Karl Huyge, Manager, Economic Development 
@ 905-318-5932 ext. 242 or khuyge@haldimandcounty.on.ca 
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